
 
 
December 14, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Notice to Vendors: 
 

BULLETIN NUMBER 4 
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFSQ) 

DNA LABORATORY SERVICES 
RFSQ NUMBER 671-SH 

 
This Bulletin Number 4 is being issued to notify Vendors that RFSQ Number 671-SH for 
DNA Laboratory Services has been revised as follows: 
 
Paragraph 2.3 (RFSQ Timetable) of Paragraph 2.0 (Instructions to Vendors) of the RFSQ 
is deleted in its entirety and replaced as follows: 
 
2.3 RFSQ Timetable 

 The timetable for this RFSQ is as follows: 

 Release of RFSQ ........................................................................................ 11/9/2021 

 Request for a Solicitation Requirements Review Due .............................. 11/24/2021 

 Written Questions Due ................................................................................ 12/3/2021 

 Questions and Answers Released ............................................................ 12/13/2021 

 SOQ due by 3:00 PM (Pacific Time) ............................................................. 1/5/2022 

This RFSQ will remain open until the needs of the County are met.  All SOQs 
received by the initial SOQ due date above will be used to establish an initial pool of 
qualified Vendors.  Thereafter, interested Vendors are invited to submit an SOQ at 
their earliest convenience.  SOQs submitted after the SOQ due date may not be 
reviewed initially; however, they may be reviewed at a later date to determine if they 
meet the qualifications listed in the RFSQ.  The County reserves the right to close 
this solicitation at any time. 

 
Except as provided herein, all other terms and conditions of the RFSQ will remain 
unchanged and in full force and effect. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Contracts Analyst Joanna Kim at 
jykim@lasd.org. 
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